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1. General Thoughts:   

WA-ACTE officers are meeting regularly to discuss the business of the organization.   
 

 
 
 
2. Strategic Plan Activities: 

The Legislative Strategic plan is being finalized.  The committee working on this plan is 
meeting regularly and have great conversations around what our priorities should be as 
an organization.    
 

 
 
 
3. Matters of Interest:  CTSOs 

There are still conversations being held by outside groups about becoming official CTSOs 
with WA-ACTE.   
 

 
 
 
4. Executive Committee Activities:  PD Committee 

Our annual Fall STEM Conference went well.  Attendance could have been better but the 
presenters did a great job and spoke on a variety of subjects.  We tried a “round table” 
format on the 2nd day of conference and we are waiting for our attendee evaluation 
results to determine if this change of format was well received.  The focus now shifts to 
preparing for our Summer Conference scheduled for August 2023 at the Davenport Grand 
in Spokane, WA.  Starting in January our PD committee meetings will resume.   

 
 


